What is it?

A Safari Supper is a meal with a difference! People host 4-6 guests for one course of a three-course
meal. In return, they dine out at two different locations for the other two courses. Finally,
everyone meets at a central location to share adventures!

Where is it?

On the evening, you will open your Safari tickets and discover at which parishioner’s home you
will be dining for your starter. At the end of that course your host will issue the tickets for the next
leg of your Safari and you will discover the location for your main course and so on. It is a great
way to meet a wide variety of people in a relatively short space of time.

What will I have to provide?
The food and drink for the guests for the course you are hosting.
What is the cost?

There is no set cost. People give a donation towards a nominated cause: this year we will be raising
funds to help a parishioner(s) travel to Lourdes with the archdiocesan pilgrimage in July.

Do I have to have a co-host?

Yes - you can host with a family member, a friend, a neighbour, another parishioner, etc. If you
would like to take part and need a co-host, please indicate on the RSVP sheet and we will help you
to arrange this.

What if I can’t drive?

Please indicate on the RSVP sheet. There will also be a space on the RSVP sheet for those willing
to drop people off on route to their own destination.

What if I have children?

We can arrange for you to host a starter or dessert, which will give you a bit of extra time to settle
any little ones or ensure they are asleep when you host.

What if I have a dietary requirement?
Please indicate on the RSVP sheet and your host will accommodate you.
Is there a dress code?

No camouflage or khaki outfits required! Come in whatever is comfortable for you!

Any further questions, please contact Monica 0757825369 or clairecharnock@hotmail.com

Hopefully you will not encounter any wild animals or hostile terrain on your safari around
the parish - just parishioners, ready to share a warm welcome, good food and friendship!
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